
From: Ruth Cruz <Ruth.Cruz@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 10:19 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Chasse Rehwinkel 
<Chasse.Rehwinkel@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Nancy Gonzalez <Nancy.Gonzalez@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Bingo Event- Donations 
  

Good Morning All, 
  

On Saturday, 1/27, the 30th ward hosted a Bingo event- we received food donations from 
Dunkin Donuts located at 5959 W Diversey. 
  

2 Dozens of Donuts 

2 Box O'Joe's 

  
  
Sincerely, 
Alderwoman Ruth Cruz- 30th Ward 

5714 W Belmont Ave 

Chicago, IL 60634 

P: 773-628-7874 
 


